
A public meeting to discuss the proposed changes in sewer service area designation has 
been scheduled for Tuesday, March 29, 2011 from 5:30PM till 8:30PM on the 3rd floor 
of Laurel Hall, located in the Mount Laurel Campus of Burlington County College. The 
campus is located on Route 38 between Hartford Road and Briggs Road, Mount Laurel, 
New Jersey. For more detailed directions go to http://www.bcc.edu/pages/134.asp. The 
Department and County will accept comments and information related to this map from 
the date of posting until Thursday, April 28, 2011, 30 days after the public meeting. 
Based upon information received in response to this public comment period, final 
adjustments may be made to the map after the close of the public comment period. 
Please note there will be an additional formal public comment process prior to plan 
adoption. 
 
The preliminary working draft map can be viewed by accessing the link found under the 
list of Announcements on the Burlington County homepage website at 
http://www.co.burlington.nj.us/upload/RC_Watershed/Images/Maps.pdf  
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